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Aaron Panko

From: Susann Kaltwasser <susann@kaltwasser.com>

Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 3:06 AM

To: Aaron Panko

Cc: Irma Dowd; Sue Fowler

Subject: 255 Cordon Road

The ELNA board reviewed the three land use applications regarding East Park Estates PUD at out December 3, 2020 

meeting and have no objections.  

 

Susann Kaltwasser  

ELNA co-president  

 

Sent from my iPhone 


